towncouncil@crewkerne-to

From:

Sent:

16 October 2020 11:40

To: Subject: towncouncil@crewkerne-tc.gov.uk Freedom of Information request

Dear sirs

Could you please let me know the exact dates that legal advice was sought, and to whom, with regard to the Kit Hill site. The Inspector's report came out at the end of June. The first advice received to council was in September, far too late to have started a JR in any case. If these approaches were made by email then please send me copies of the emails. If by phone call,, then details of those calls.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

With regards